
I am a resident and cannabis cultivator here in Mendocino County. The reason why I am speaking on this 

matter today is in support of Phase 3 and 10% expansion. What this legislation would provide for the 

constituency here are opportunities and options. It would also give Mendocino's cannabis industry a 

chance to continue on, in an ever-increasingly difficult market to survive in, especially in the manner 

that legalization is trending nationwide. In this county there are only so many job opportunities with 

good living wages. But with bigger cultivation operations, this can provide people a chance that they 

normally would not have. A chance to not only survive, but flourish as well. I am politely and respectfully 

asking the board of supervisors here to please consider the positive impact this legislation will have on 

the community with a vote of yes on these agendas. 
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